
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
February 21, 2021 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Parish Office Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, 

please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 

 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 



 
 
 
 

February 20, 2021  – February 28, 2021 
 

   Sat.    2/20  4:30 PM  For the People  

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   2/21  9:00 AM  Bob Schack 

      (Dolly Lang) 

   Mon.   2/22 8:00 AM  Tom Church Sr. 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis) 

   Tues.  2/23  8:00 AM  Father’s Day Remembrance  

   Wed.  2/24  No Mass   

   Thur.  2/25  8:00 AM  Mother’s Day Remembrance 

   Fri.     2/26  8:00 AM  Willard Passauer 

      (Emil Chimenti) 

   Sat.    2/27  4:30 PM    For the People  

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   2/28  9:00 AM  Douglas Corron 

      (John and Jennifer Davis) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 2/21   9:00 AM Mass 

   Sunday, 2/21   10:00 AM Rel Ed Gr K-8 

   Sunday, 2/21   6:00 PM Rel Ed Gr 9 & 10 

   Wednesday, 2/24  No morning Mass 

   Wednesday, 2/24  5:00 to 7:00 PM “THE LIGHT IS  

    ON FOR YOU” CONFESSIONS 

   Thursday, 2/25  6:30 PM Rosary and 7:00 PM 

    Knights of Columbus  

   Friday, 2/26   4:30-7:00 PM Takeout Fish Dinners 

   Saturday, 2/27  4:30 PM Mass  

REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS  
 
FIRST READING   GEN 9:8-15 
God promises Noah to use a “bow in the clouds” (a rainbow) as a 
sign and symbol of His divine pledge to never again allow a world-
wide flood to devastate the earth. This is the Bible’s first recorded 
covenant between God and humanity. What do you think of when 
you see a rainbow? 
 
SECOND READING  1 PT 3:18-22 
Peter teaches that Jesus preached to both the living and the dead—
those dead dating back to the days of Noah—and connecting us 
through baptism. What do you find intriguing about this idea? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MK 1:12-15 
We hear about Jesus’ temptation in the desert and his inaugural 
gospel message to those living in Galilee. Jesus saw repentance  
as necessary to believe his good news. As we begin the Lenten 
journey, what aspects of your life require repentance? 

2021 CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL (CSA)  
 
You may wonder why you should support the 
CSA. The truth is, as members of the Diocese 
of Erie, we play an important role in the  
diocesan activities of Catholic education, 
evangelization, promoting justice and serving 
people in need throughout our diocese.  

Our diocese has work to do on behalf of the Lord and we 
are all asked to share our gifts to help advance the mission 
of the church. 
 
Your gift is so important. A letter and pledge card is in  
the mail for those who were not at Mass on commitment 
Sunday. We ask that even if you cannot donate at this time 
that you fill out a pledge card with “No Pledge” and your 
name and return it to the parish. Anything collected above 
our parish goal of $31,833 stays right here at All Saints 
Parish.  
 

Prayerfully consider a pledge. Thank you for giving. 

The regular collection for February 14, 2021 
was $3,150.00 from the weekly collection and building 
maintenance and $1,120.00 from online giving for a total  
of $4,270.00. Thank you for your support of our parish. 

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS - THE JAMES PROJECT: 
The James Project is a volunteer based program to help 
members of our parish community who are in need of  
assistance. In order for the program to be successful, we are 
in need of volunteers. Please note that by volunteering, you 
are not committed to each request, as the goal is to have a 
pool of volunteers available. To put your name on a list of 
volunteers or if you are interested in learning more, please 
call or text Melissa Bucci at 814-460-5822 or email at 
boromelissa@gmail.com in the near future.   

JUST SAYING  - 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 1ST SUNDAY IN LENT FEBRUARY 21, 2021 

   
 
 

     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
      Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
RELIGIOUS ED SCHEDULE: 
Sunday, February 21—10 to 11:30 AM Gr. K-8,  
(Parents with Gr. 2 & 3), 6 to 8 PM Gr. 9-10 
Sunday, February 28—10 to 11:30 AM Gr. K-8,  
(Parents with Gr. 2 & 3), 6 to 8 PM Gr. 9-10 
 

There are Lenten packets for every family to pick up!  

The packets include activities, Lenten resources and 

some goodies.  Please plan to pick them up ASAP. If you 

need to make special arrangements, contact Maria. 

CONFIRMATION PAPERWORK DUE                        

All 11th graders:  If you haven’t turned in your retreat 

paperwork, Sponsor sheet or Sponsor Eligibility form, 

please do so AS SOON AS POSSIBLE! 

A Family Perspective 
Jesus went into the desert to put his life in perspective. 
This lent, take a fresh look at a difficult relationship in 
your life. Concentrate on the positive things that person 
does, not just the negatives. Try to understand why their 
behaviors ‘bug’ you. Can you honestly share your feelings 
with them without attacking them? Make Lent a time to 
MEND and FORGIVE!  
 
Calling all students in grades 3-8:   

  

It’s that time again for the  
Christ Is Alive! Essay contest.   
 

Describe a moment when you felt close to God.  You can 
have a family discussion to help prepare for what you want 
to write.  The essay should be handwritten or typed, no 
more than 1 sheet of paper (single sided), and your name 
should be in the top right corner of your paper. All entries 
can be emailed or dropped off to the religious education 
office no later than March 7th.  One essay from each grade 
level will be sent on to the national contest!! 

Readings for next Sunday, February 28, 2021 
 

GEN 22:1-2, 9, 10-13, 15-18;PS 116:10, 15, 16-17, 18-19; 
ROM 8:31-34; MK 9:2-10 

ALL SAINTS “TAKEOUT FISH DINNERS” 
 
 FRIDAYS, FEBRUARY 26, MARCH 5, 
 12,  19, & 26, 2021!   4:30 TO 7:00 PM.           
 TAKEOUT ONLY! 
 
 Baked or Fried Whitefish, Baked Potato or 
 French Fries, Roll & Butter, Coleslaw,  
 Applesauce and Homemade Cookies 
 
 $10 Adults, $4 children, toddlers eat free—  
 Cash or check only—No credit cards  
 
  Come in and order and pay, or call the parish beginning 
 at 4:00 PM (814)796-3023, to order. 
 
 WE NEED COOKIES! DESSERT WILL BE  
 HOMEMADE COOKIES WITH TAKE OUT. 
 You can drop off cookies on Fridays, or on the weekend before if they can be frozen. 

Grace and Mercy: A faith-filled walk through Lent is 
now available at www.eriercd.org/lent.html.  
The site includes a week-by-week listing of resources and  
suggestions based on the themes of hunger, Eucharist,  
gratitude, God’s love, reconciliation and simplicity. It also 
lists Pope Francis’ prayer intentions for the entire year, links 
to various ways of praying the Stations of the Cross and a 
wish list for Catholic Charities agencies found throughout 
the 13 counties of the diocese. Grace and Mercy is the name 
of the new Lenten  microsite created by the Office of Faith 
Formation of the Diocese of Erie.   

All ages are welcome to join Father Mike Polinek and youth  
ministers from the Diocese of Erie for a virtual Lenten retreat!
on Mondays Feb. 22, March 1, March 15 and March 22.  
These 40-minute Zoom sessions will include discussion of how to 
personally strengthen your relationship with God. You can sign up 
for one or all of the weeks. See the flier on the  
bulletin board for details or contact Father Polinek with any  
questions at mpolinek@ErieRCD.org.  
Sign up at https://form.jotform.com/210333866089157.  

“The Light Is On For You” a deanery sponsored evening for  
the sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession) WILL BE be held  
on Wednesday, February 24th from 5:00 to 7:00 PM here at  
All Saints in lieu of a Lenten Penance Service.  
 
The sacrament is also regularly offered every Saturday afternoon at 
3:30 PM in the chapel or it can be scheduled by appointment. 

https://form.jotform.com/210333866089157

